City of Albuquerque

P.O. BOX 1293 ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87103

September 17, 1990

Jeff Mortensen, P.E.

Jeff Mortensen & Associates, Inc.
6010-B Midway Park Boulevard, NE
Albuquerque, New Mexico 87109

RE: ENGINEER'S CERTIFICATION FOR CIBOLA HIGH SCHOOL
SCIENCE BUILDING ADDITION (A-13/D4) RECEIVED SEPTEMBER 11, 1990

Dear Mr. Mortensen:

In response to your submittal, we are unable to review the certification for
the science building addition wuntil the pond is approved, completed and
certified.

The pond 1is an integral portion for the runoff from the science building

addition. Therefore, the system must be in place prior to release of any type
of approval.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to call me at 765—2650.

Cordially,
{/ Fred J. Agzre, é
Hydrologist

Xc: Myron Johnson, APS
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PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT

Walter H. Nickerson, Jr., P.E. ENGINEERING GROUP Telephone (505) 768-2500
Assistant Director Public Works
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